

UNITED STATES NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

March 31, 1981

Docket Nos. 50-266 and 50-301

> Mr. Don Ivy Wisconsin Electric Power Company 231 West Michigan St. Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53201

Dear Mr. Ivy:

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of copy #6 of Revision 3, Section 9.1 of the Point Beach Nuclear Plant Physical Security Plan submitted with your October 21, 1980 letter. The subject revision had been approved by MRC letter dated September 9, 1980 and has been inserted into the effective plan. Enclosed is a receipt of the subject revision.

Sincerely,

Robert A. Clark, Chief Operating Reactors Branch #3

Division of Licensing

Enclosure: Within the Commercial Control

cc: See next page